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Executive Directive – Travel 

Issued by Chancellor Howard Gillman  

 

March 19, 2022 

 

The Executive Directive on Travel (“Directive”), executed by me on April 28, 2021, is hereby rescinded in full.  

The rescission of this Directive is effective as of the date indicated above.   

 

All individuals traveling on UCI business are responsible for adhering to all relevant policies, regulations, 

orders, and guidance, specifically including those issued by other governmental agencies such as the 

California Department of Public Health and Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, related to mitigation 

of possible exposure to and transmission of COVID-19 and to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.   

 
 
 

 
_____________________________________________  
Chancellor Howard Gillman  

 
 
_____________________________________________   
Date 
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